
 

Announcements 1/17/25 

 

Seniors, if you have ordered but not yet picked up your Class of 2025, 

BTHS t-shirt, listen up. The PTO will be doing one last distribution of 

shirts, TODAY during lunches. Go to the Main Copy Room during your 

lunch and get your shirt. 

 

National Honor Society Applications are available in Guidance – and 

the NHS portion of the BTHS Website. 

They are due on March 7th. 


